
On Friday, April 13, the University of Utah Physician Assistant Studies Program will be holding an open 
house at the Russell C. Taylor Health Science Center at Dixie State University in St. George, Utah. The 
open house will be to inform students, faculty, staff, and community members about the new Physician 
Assistant Studies Program collaboration between the University of Utah and Dixie State University. 
 
This collaboration between Dixie State University and the University of Utah was created to expand 
medical education into Southern Utah, and it will be the first of its kind.  
 
“The open house will be an opportunity to come and look at classroom technology and get a feel for the 
fact that the University of Utah has partnered with Dixie State,” said Melissa Husebye, the Academic 
Program Manager for the Division of Physician Assistant Studies in the Department of Family and 
Preventive Medicine.  
 
Husebye, along with Dan Clawson, IT Project Manager for the Physician Assistant Studies Program, and 
the five new Physician Assistant Studies Program faculty and Staff members will be in attendance at the 
open house to answer any questions.  
 
For more information regarding the Physician Assistant Studies Program St. George extension, visit: 
http://medicine.utah.edu/dfpm/physician-assistant-studies/program/st-george-campus.php  
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